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SVP 

2nd graders learned  

how to care for the 

forest during a 

presentation from 

the Forest Service.   

WME 

4th graders enjoyed 

the spring weather 

during a a break 
from state testing.  

 

 

UPCOMING    
 

April 29  Warrior Baseball at NMMI 11 & 1 

 

May 2   Warrior Golf at District Tournament (Roswell) 

              RHS Art Show and Band/Chorus Spring Concert 

                Doors open at 5 PM; Concerts start at 6:30 PM 

 

May 5  Track & Field at State Championship (UNM) 

 

 

Note: Baseball and Softball State Playoff Games to be 

determined. 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Congratulations going out to our Lady Warrior softball 

team for claiming the District Championship!  We should 

find out state seeding and upcoming game schedule this 

weekend.  Check our Facebook page early next week for 

more information. 

Amazing student artwork is now on display in the 

Performing Arts Center (RHSPAC) and please don’t forget 

the Art Show and Band/Chorus Performance on Tuesday, 

May 2, 2023.  Doors open at 5 p.m. and performances start 

at 6:30 p.m.  Many of our art students claimed prizes in the 

recent Village of Ruidoso Recycled Art Show!  Come by 

and check out their incredible creations! 

A special thank you this week goes out to Allsup’s and 

Yesway for making a contribution to the District in 

celebration of their grand opening on the corner of Mechem 

and White Mountain Drive! 

It’s still not too late for WME and RMS students to sign up 

for our Extended Learning and Fun Programs happening in 

June.  Contact your child’s school for more information. 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

 

RMS 
 

RMS Bistro students 
collaborated with 

RHS Culinary 
students in 

preparing this 
week’s Tee Pee 

Lounge meal.  

RHS 
 

RHS Natural 
Helpers continue 
promoting a safe 
and supportive 

school environment.   


